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Dear Parents and Whānau, 
 
What a lovely evening last night!  It was wonderful to have our parents, whānau and friends of the 
school gathered together, without restrictions, for the first major whole school event in two years.  
We are very proud of how well our students performed in our stage production Saved by the Book.  
I am sure there were some very tired young students after such a big day.  We collected $625.00 in 
donations at the door which we will pass to Servant’s Health Centre soon.  Thank you for supporting 
this very worthy mission in our city.   
 
Today at school we have enjoyed a more relaxed last day of term.  Our Year 8 Leaders led some 
games this afternoon and everyone had fun dressing up for the last day of school.  It was a nice way 
to finish a busy term.   
 
We hope you have a refreshing term break over the next two weeks.  We look forward to seeing 
everyone back at school on Monday 17 October.   
 
Blessings in Christ,  
Ngā mihi nui |Warm regards 
Fiona Sizemore 
 
 
 

 
 
For you will be a witness for him to everyone of what you have seen and heard.  ACTS 22:15 
 

  



LCS ATHLETICS DAY @ THE CALEDONIAN GROUND 
Our school athletics day is Tuesday 18 October.  We spend the whole day at the Caledonian Ground 
near Logan Park High School.  This is a fun day of track and field events for every student.   
Students in Years 5-8 who meet the Otago Athletics criteria will qualify to attend the North Zone 
Athletics Day.  Please see the attached programme for details.   
Students are to be dropped off at, and collected from, the Caledonian Ground for the school day.  
Drop off from 8.30am, pick up at 3pm.  Parents and whānau are welcome to join us for all or part 
of the day.   
Students need their school bag, morning tea, lunch, water bottle, warm clothes, sportswear to 
compete in, sun hat and sun screen.  We will use our postponement date if the weather is 
unsuitable.  We will message you via the Edge App and email if we are postponing the event.   
 
RIPPA RUGBY 
The Rippa Rugby season will be underway  from Monday 31 October.  We have entered a team at 
the Year 3&4, Year 5&6 and Year 7&8 levels.  The Year 5&6 team is full, but the other teams could 
take a couple more players if students were interested.   
 
HONEY FUNDRAISER:   
Orders are being taken at the office for the popular Pure Taieri Honey.   
Please have your order in by 4 November to the office, or email Karen.   
Online payment to the Liberton Fundraisers account 11 8337 0088665 11 
 
 
PRAYER POINTS: 
Please pray for us!  We are very grateful to all those who uphold the school 
in prayer.  
Give thanks for: - 

• God’s continuing faithfulness and amazing grace over our school 

• Our wonderful stage production event  

• Our faithful teaching and support staff 
Please pray for:- 

• Our families who are suffering with various sickness 

• Our whole school community to be refreshed and recharged over the term break 

• Our school to glorify God in all ways and remain faithful to the vision set down by our 
founders 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Room 5 farewelled Sijin Kim today as 
he is returning to Korea with his 
family.  Sijin integrated very well into 
Room 5 and has enjoyed his time 
with us as an international student.   
  



TERM  4 SCHOOL CALENDAR 
17 Oct   First day of Term 4 
18 Oct   LCS Athletics Day @ Caledonian Ground (postponement date 20 Oct)  
24 Oct   Labour Day Public Holiday 
25/26 Oct  Education Review Office visit (includes BOT meeting at 4pm)  
27 Oct   ShakeOut drill 
28 Oct   School photos taken 
31 Oct   Rippa Rugby season commences @ Edgar Stadium 
1 Nov    HPV vaccinations  
  Board of Trustees meeting at 7:15pm in the staffroom  
3 Nov   Keeping Ourselves Self Parent meeting 3pm in the staffroom  
8 Nov    No DNI tech classes Y7&8 
15 Nov  Otago Athletics Day 
5-9 Dec LCS Y6-8 Summer Camp 
5 Dec    Rippa finals 
14 Dec  LCS Graduation and afternoon tea 1.30pm 
15 Dec  Last day of Term 4 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


